
    

 

 

 

IT – New go-live date for the Genium INET release 5.0.0205 update 

 

The upgrade of Genium INET to version 5.0.0205 scheduled for April 23rd was postponed due 
to the data center incident on April 18th. A new go-live date of the Genium INET upgrade to 
version 5.0.0205 is scheduled for June 9th with the first day of trading June 11th.  

Members are advised to connect to External Test System 1 or 3 to test enhancements and 

new functionalities as described on the Genium INET 5.0.0205 website. External test system 

4 will remain closed. 

 

 
 
 
For questions regarding the release, please contact: 
 

Charlie Holmgren 
charlie.holmgren@nasdaq.com 
+46 8 405 6944 
 

For technical questions, please contact 

Technical Support 
technicalsupport@nasdaq.com 
+46 8 405 6750 
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